DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
Corps of Engineers, New Orleans District
7400 Leake Avenue
New Orleans, Louisiana 70118

CEMVN-ODT-C 27 January 2020

NAVIGATION BULLETIN NO. 20-16

GULF INTRACOASTAL WATERWAY
MORGAN CITY-PORT ALLEN ALTERNATE ROUTE
BAYOU SORREL LOCK

Mariners are advised that Bayou Sorrel Lock will be closed to
navigation beginning on 13 February 2020 and continuing through
approximately 13 April 2020, from 7:00 a.m. until 5:30 p.m., each
day, 7 days a week, for necessary repairs to the guidewalls and
chamberwalls.

For up-to-date information, please call the Lockmaster, Brad
Blanchard, at (225) 659-2581. The point of contact with the New
Orleans District is Tim Connell at (504) 862-2360.
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